University of Minnesota

Twin Cities Campus

Division of Epidemiology School of Public Health Suite 300 1300 South Second Street Minneapolis, MN 55454-1015 612-624-1818 Fax: 612-624-0315

November 3, 1992

The Honorable Harold Waxman U.S. House of Representatives Washington, DC 20515

Dear Congressman Waxman:

You are a leader with the understanding that one of the last areas of U.S. international leadership, and an important economic stimulus, is in biomedical research. I hope we can get out from under the current constraints and invest more "appropriately" in this important enterprise. The enclosed is a plea for special interests of prevention research and a few ideas may be useful to you and your staff.

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, MD

Mayo Professor of Public Health

Enclosure